
 

 

OFFICE OF THE 
Advisory Board 

TOWN HALL 
511 MAIN STREET 

DUNSTABLE, MA  01827-1313 
(978) 649-4514 x222  FAX (978) 649-4371 

advisory@dunstable-ma.gov 
 

 
February 9, 2022	

 
Present: Michelle Bobklov, Jim Frey, Jake Lewon, Harold Simmons, Leo Tometich, Matt Naughton; Town 
Administrator Brian Palaia;  
Absent: Jim Frey 
 
Meeting called to order 6:38 pm at Dunstable Town Hall 
 
ITEM 1 
Interim Chief Paul Zbikowski presented the Options for coverage at the fire station. Presented the group with 
six different staffing models. See attached Each option has its strengths. Most would come with budget 
override need. Options could also include a Chief who is contracted through another town EX: Groton, 
Pepperell.  
Motion:  No Action     
2nd: 
Vote:   

 
ITEM 2 
School Budget and discussion with the $200,000 capital Budget. This is a significant change in what is currently 
allotted. Board will wait for further information from the School department.  
Motion:  No motion     
2nd: 
Vote:   
 
ITEM 3 
Update was given on 350th anniversary committee. Discussion was made around the progress and plans that 
have been made.  
Motion: None     
2nd: 
Vote:   
 
ITEM 4 
Override and budget discussion. The group discussed the options for a budget. Currently no action is needed. 
Brian will return in March with more details and funding options.  
Motion: None     
2nd: 
Vote:   
 
Review/Approve Minutes 
December  
Motion: Harold      
2nd: Leo 
Vote:  All present voted in favor 
 
Motion to adjourn made by Harold, 2nd Matt.  Vote: Unanimous to adjourn 
Meeting adjourned at 8:05pm. 


